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Institute for Foreign Language Research and Education, Hiroshima University 

 

All applicants have been accepted on the Intensive English Course.  

On Thursday 13th February, please come to Room J209 at 9:45. Also, please bring 
some sports clothes and shoes if you wish to join the sports activities in the 
gymnasium.  

We will eat lunch at one of the cafeterias on campus. If you wish to bring your own 
lunch, please come and join us in the cafeteria.  

We look forward to seeing you on the 13th.  

http://www.flare.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/

